
The Harbor Advisory Committee met on April 29,2021 to discuss the Dutcher Dock Rebuild 
In attendance were Andy Goldman, Susan Murphy, Jim Malkin, Tim Carroll, Peter Neilly (climate change 
committee), and Christine Flynn (MVC) 
Peter explained the process for the rebuild. Current dock was rebuilt in 1987. First step is to apply for a 
grant from the seaport economic council. 
Ryan, Peter and Christine are working on the application. Jim mentioned the grants are highly political 
and suggested a letter from the select board to be included with the application. The rebuild will be a 
lengthy process with lots of discussion and involvement from different stakeholders. The purpose of the 
meeting was for Ryan, Peter, and Christine to inform the harbor advisory committee of the process of the 
rebuild. 
Second item on the agenda was the location of new pilings on small float dock, that item was resolved 
before this meeting so no reason to discuss it. There has been some confusion about the minutes from 
previous meetings that hopefully has been resolved. Some discussion about widening what used to be 
Everett’s old slip, no money available this year will discuss it another time. Meeting adjourned 5:40 
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